Headteacher Mr Matthew Lecuyer B.SC (Hons) PGCE Executive Head Mr Neil Small B.A. (Hons), M.A., PGCE, NPQH



The Mill Primary Academy

Ifield Drive Ifield Crawley West Sussex RH11 OEL Tel: 01293 571893

E-mail: office@themill-tkat.org
Website: www.themill-tkat.org
Twitter:@TheMillPrimary

Friday 27th November 2015

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

This year for our Christmas celebration, we are having a 'Festive Bonanza at The Mill'. There will be a number of different performances throughout the last week of term and it is important that you are aware of the dates and times of all of them, so you can keep your busy calendars up to date. Before each performance, there will be a Christmas Bazaar, with the help of parents, children and staff here at The Mill. There will be stalls selling festive gifts as well as hot and cold drinks, cakes and mince pies. So come on all you mums and dads!

Dates and times of 'Festive Bonanza'

<u>Early Years - Monday 14th December at 1.30pm Years 5 & 6 - Tuesday 15th December at 4.30pm Years 3 & 4 - Wednesday 16th December at 4.30pm Years 1 & 2 - Thursday 17th December at 1.30pm</u>

The Bazaar at each event will commence either, 1.30pm or 4.30pm for about half an hour and the performances will begin at approximately 2.00pm and 5.00pm respectively. Each performance will be a really fun and informal event consisting of good old Christmas favourites which you can all sing along to, and each class will also be performing their own song in their own unique way. In this way, everyone can be involved and join in with the fun along with your children creating that community feel we all associate with school and Christmas time!

The children are asked to wear a very simple Christmas outfit for their class song, there is a prize for the best Christmas outfit but our suggestion would be a jumper or scarf and hat. Nothing extraordinary needs to be made, unless you want to!

We will be asking for some small donations to sell in the tombola. We will have a non-uniform day next Friday 4th December – instead of money please can children bring in a tombola prize, (i.e. bottle (shampoo, bubble bath, drink, fizzy drink, cooking sauce etc.) or box of chocolates, bags of sweets, Christmas decoration etc.)

If you are able to help out at one of the stalls then please can you let the office know as soon as possible. We need some more volunteers to run some stalls.

Thank you for your continuing support

Mr Matt Lecuyer Headteacher

Headteacher

